
 
 
 
 

Lindbergh Flyers, 

This week our school will be supporting the “Battle Against Hunger” food drive initiative.  As a 
school, we understand the importance of supporting those in need and giving back to the 
community.  To increase participation in this great cause, we will have a pajama day on ​Thursday, 
November 21.  In order to participate in pajama day, we are asking for each child to bring in 
at least two canned and/or boxed non-perishable food items to school for donation.   

If you are interested in joining the fun, please remember: 

● Wear regular shoes-no slippers 
● Come to school in jammies that are appropriate for school and the weather 

Thank you for your help! 
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